
Welcome back to the 

final half term of this 

academic year. 

As ever, it is an action 

packed time here at 

Wibsey Primary and 

so I have some         

important                  

information for you. 

Firstly, as we finalise 

staffing  for             

September we are 

looking at your child’s 

new class. We will be 

sending these out af-

ter our transition 

event on the 3rd of 

July. Children will 

then spend the 10th to 

18th July working 

with their new    

teachers and getting 

to know their new 

classmates. We find 

this works very well in 

getting children ready 

for September  as 

they don’t worry 

Final half term 

Eid Mubarak for Eid Ul Adha 

A big Eid Mubarak 

to all our families 

celebrating over the 

weekend or at the 

start of next week. 

We hope you have 

a lovely time. We 

will be having our 

Eid party Lunch—  

 on Wednesday next 

week, the 19th, and 

look forward to 

hearing all about 

the festivities from 

your children.  

  Roast dinner day 

will  be on Tuesday. 
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Next week’s Lunches 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis,   

Sandwiches & Fruit. 

No Sandwiches Thursday 

Hot Options include  

Monday 

Soya Pasta Bolognaise/Savoury 

Roll/Cheddar &                   

Mozzarella Hot Baguette 

Tuesday  

Roast of the Day/Braised    

Sausage/Quorn Braised     

Sausage/Cheddar & Mozzarella 

Hot Baguette 

Wednesday  

Eid Party Lunch 

Mild Chicken Curry/Halal    

Chicken & Spinach Curry/Halal 

Chicken Biryani/Halal Chicken 

Tikka Masala/Vegetable     

Pakora  

Served with Pilau Rice/Tandoori 

Wedges/Raita/Salad 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato Pizza/Cheese 

& Tomato Pizza with BBQ  

Drizzle 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/Vegetable   

Pakoras 

 

 

Have a great 

weekend 

N M Cooper 

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher  -

where they will be, 

or the routines, 

over the summer 

period. 

Our Spanish day 

will take place on 

the 25th June—

more info to       

follow 

Performances for 

Y5 and Y6 will take 

place in the week 

commencing the 

8th July—the staff 

are writing to those 

parents, and Sports 

Day is penciled in 

for Friday  19th   

July. 

 


